
Greene County Community School District 
Special Meeting 
October 5, 2022 
 
The Greene County Community School District Board of Directors held a special session 
on October 5, 2022 in the Administrative Building Conference Room. President Steve 
Fisher called the meeting to order at 5:15 p.m. Directors Michelle Fields and Bonnie 
Silbaugh; Superintendent Brett Abbotts, Board Secretary Brenda Muir and Consultant 
Dennis Bahr from the McPherson & Jacobson were all present. Directors Cindy 
Daubendiek and John McConnell were absent. 
 
Silbaugh made and Fields seconded a motion to approve the agenda as presented.  Motion 
carried 3-0. 
 
Fields made and Silbaugh seconded a motion to go into closed session for Superintendent 
evaluation as allowed in Iowa Code 21.5(1)(i): To evaluate the professional competency of an 
individual whose appointment, hiring, performance, or discharge is being considered when 
necessary to prevent needless and irreparable injury to that individual’s reputation and that 
individual requests a closed session.   
 
The board went into closed session at 5:17 p.m.  The board came out of closed session at 6:24 p.m. 
and President Fisher declared the meeting adjourned. 
 
 
_______________________________  ______________________________ 
President      Secretary 


